
 

 

Friday, November 13th, 2020 
Dear Families, 

th

11:00AM 1:00PM 2:00PM . 
discuss performance and receive the quarter one report card. Students are not required to attend Quarter 
1 Conferences, though they are welcome to join if the family prefers.  

Conferences will be held over Zoom for Quarter 1 as the school building remains closed. To minimize 
wait times for conferences, we are asking that families join the Zoom link at the time that corresponds to 

d below. If you are unable to come during your assigned 

time. 

A-C 11AM-12PM 
D-J 12PM-1PM 

K-M 2PM-3PM 
N-R 3PM-4PM 
S-Z 4PM-5PM 

Each grade-level will hold conferences at a different Zoom link. These are the Zoom links:  
Families of 9th Grade Students: https://us02web.zoom/us/my/antoninaparris 
Families of 10th Grade Students: https://excelacademy-org.zoom.us/my/mariahbaxter 
Families of 11th Grade Students: https://us02web.zoom.us/my/carriewagner.excel 
Families of 12th Grade Students: https://us02web.zoom.us/my/jamiederios 

If you are unable to attend, please alternate time. If you 
have any questions, please contact the school at 617-326-3574.  

Warmly, 

Ms. Nina Keough 
Head of School 


